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Wednesday 10th January 2024
Dear Parents & Carers,

Re: Year 2 Mosque trip – 17th January 2024

On Wednesday 17th January the children in Year 2 will be visiting Croydon
Mosque as part of their spring RE topic of Islam.
 
Children will be identifying the different areas within a mosque and reflecting on
the similarities and differences compared to other places of worship that they
have learnt about.
 
We shall leave school at 9:15 am promptly and will travel by public transport,
returning at approximately 12.30pm for children to have their usual lunch at
school. There is no charge for the trip.
 
Please make sure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a waterproof
coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. As a sign of respect inside the
mosque, girls will need to wear a coat with a hood or bring a scarf to cover their
heads and legs must be covered either by a pair of tights or trousers.

If you wish for your child to attend the trip, please give your permission on Arbor
by Monday 8th January 2024.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 2 Team
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